
Youth Activities Bulletin #5 

 

Hello everyone!  

The end of the year is here, and it has been busy! There was SO much amazing artwork 
submitted! I am very excited for everyone to see it all at convention! 77 entries made it to 
me, and it was an absolute joy to go over them all. However, I was very sad over the amount 
of artwork that did not have the corrected forms attached with them and was unfortunately 
disqualified. 

I do want to say thank you for the opportunity to fill this position for the end of the year and 
thank you to everyone that has helped me learn more about it. Without the support we offer 
one another, we couldn’t do this!  

There are still opportunities to support your local youth, continue reading programs, and 
host fun nights for kids to get together. There are a few of you that host movie nights once a 
month for the kids, and that is a fantastic idea with schools releasing for the summer soon. 
Share whatever ideas you have! Or even co-host events with a nearby auxiliary.    

 

With Appreciation,  

Courtney Rowe 

Youth Activities Chairman 


